
 

 

Greetings from Sanctuary Blessed Life! On December 28th there is a Blessing 
 
Dorit Smith 
December 4, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Candidates and Advocates, 

 

Another year is almost gone. We had a wonderful Rod of Iron Blessing with 16 new young couples, 

among them was our 2nd youngest son. God really works: the Bride's Mother had a dream that her 

daughter would be matched to one of our boys, so they contacted us. We prayed and we were a little 

unsure how to approach our son who was thinking of waiting a while to get matched. However, they 

knew each other a bit from Church and they agreed to talk. They met and studied the Blessing together. 

They went canoeing, sailing, and shooting with our family and also practiced Jiu-jitsu together. They got 

along great. After about 3 months they asked then about how to be matched. So we decided a day for her 

Parents to join us via Zoom Call, and we prayed and celebrated together. Then they decided to join the 

Rod of Iron Blessing on October 14th and we had a wonderful celebration. They are so happy together. 

 

Before that was the Rod of Iron Festival on October 12th and 13th. That was an amazing celebration of 

the 1st and 2nd amendments rights, with so many righteous people supporting and speaking. Look up Rod 

of Iron Freedom Festival on Youtube for videos from both days. 

 

On December 28th there is a Blessing for 4 Japanese Couples and anyone else who would like to join. 

 

I would like to invite Parents, Candidates, and Advocates to a Matching Zoom Call on Saturday, January 

4th 2020 at 2 PM until at least 4 PM. 

 

Please email Dort Smith at doritsmith7@ gmail,com if you want to be on the Zoom Call. 

 

Submit your name and you candidate's Name, Age, Male / Female, Generation, and Country, as well as 

your Contact Info (Email or Phone Number). 

 

Dorit Smith will give a talk first, and then everyone on the call can introduce their Family and Candidates. 

 

Please feel free to invite other Parents and Candidates you know who are open to the Sanctuary Church 

Blessing. 

 

On Jan 25th True Gods Day will be celebrated in Las Vegas. See Sanctuary-pa,org for sign up and 

activities. 

 

Happy New Year and may God guide us! 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Dorit Smith.  


